

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

## Year 10 and 11 - GCSE Art and Design - Sketchbook and Folder

May we take this opportunity to welcome your child back to GCSE Art and Design and wish them every success this year.

We have purchased a number of A3 spiral bound sketchbooks and portable folders for students this year. Sketchbooks are a fantastic way to organise and store their art work and are highly encouraged at this stage of GCSE. Using a sketchbook means they are able to take work home more frequently and be more creative with the ways in which they document their ideas. In previous years' students with sketchbooks have achieved some of the highest grades.

If you would like to purchase a sketchbook and portable (waterproof) folder for your child's GCSE course they will be available on Scopay <a href="https://www.scopay.com/sackvilleschool">www.scopay.com/sackvilleschool</a> to purchase for £10.00 collectively.

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to pay for the full cost. All you need to do is tick the consent box on Scopay. If, however, you would like to make a contribution towards the art pack there is also a facility to make payment.

Thank you for taking time to support your child and for maintaining the continuing success of the Art department at Sackville School.

If you have any questions please email sstirling@sackvilleschool.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Ms S Stirling

Curriculum Leader of Art & Design

















